
Last week, as part of a whole school wow day; pupils and staff were invited to bring 

in special items to reflect who they are. We were treated to lots of home made 

cooking from staff and families who shared dishes from around the world. We 

heard family stories and traditions and had so much fun  learning more about each 

other. At Riverside School, we believe that it is only when everyone feels             

comfortable and confident to bring their whole selves, that we truly benefit from 

everyone's unique backgrounds and perspectives.  

  Thank you for sharing so much of you and your family with us all.  

 

 

           Bring Yourself Day 2024 

To view more photos, please visit our website photo galleries area here:  

https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/gallery/?pid=3&gcatid=2  

https://www.riversideschool.org.uk/gallery/?pid=3&gcatid=2

